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Cedar Point Trip is back: 
Monday, June 10, 2019 
Attention 7th and 8th grade students:  
The Cedar Point trip is going to be on Monday, June 10th.   

 Students will need their own rides to school and then from 
school back home.   

 Students must be at Stout at 6:30 A.M. and must be picked up 
from Stout at 10:00 P.M.  

 Students can bring food or purchase food at Cedar Point. 

 The school is not responsible for any items brought on the trip.   

Free Dental Services for Stout Students 
Tuesday, April 30, 2019 
The date for Dentists R Us visit to Stout Middle School has been 

rescheduled to April 30 to avoid conflict with Ramadan. Starting 

at 9:00 am, Dentists R Us will be performing some free dental 

services in the Team Room at Stout Middle School. Forms must be 

returned to either the main office or to Mr. Sabra by Monday, April 29. One student will have a chance to 
win an Android Tablet  if 35 students or more participate in this free program. Please take advantage of 
the provided services. It is your teeth, so take good care of them. 

Today is “B” day 
Dentists R Us visit: Tuesday, April 30 

https://stout.dearbornschools.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/1200/2018/09/Dentist-R-Us-Win-an-Android-Tablet.pdf
https://stout.dearbornschools.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/1200/2018/09/Dentist-R-Us-Provided-Services.pdf

